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Matt Pagel:

I decided to do a preliminary version of the amendment with only the item you
definitely want (on the credit trading) plus the item you sounded pretty sure of, the
one−year delay in the biodiesel provisions.  This should help get a finalized draft in
time for the executive session.  If it turns out that these are the only provisions you
want, let me know and I can redraft to a /1 version quickly.
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